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Stanwood-Camano School District 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
August 6, 2019 

CONSENT AGENDA 
 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance 
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be 
approved in the Consent Agenda.) 

 
 

 
 

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations: 
 
1. $6,252.00 from the Camaloch Lassies 9-Hole Club in support of students in need district-wide, 

 
2. $2,658.46 from Stanwood Middle School PTO for field trips to the Everett Skate Deck (7th grade), 

Kayak Point State Park (6th Grade), Bulwinkle’s in Edmonds (8th grade), and Amigos and 
Stanwood Cinema (Highest Honors students),  
 

3.  $2,172.77 from Port Susan Middle School PTA for the Port Susan Middle School Art and STEM 
Club stipends and transportation for the Choir recruiting trip in June.   

 
4. $1,635.54 from the Stanwood Booster Club Sports Account for June transportation for the 

Football Team to Warm Beach Camp, Spring Football at Mount Vernon High School, and Cheer 
Camp at Great Wolf Lodge, and   
 

5. $894.76 from Stanwood Elementary PTO for field trips to the Bellingham Sparks Museum (3rd 
grade), Birch Bay Water Slides (Crossing Guard), and Kayak State Park (5th grade). 

 
  
 
 


